
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

DATE: May 18, 2023 PHONE: 387-4738 
   

FROM: ANTHONY DELUCA, SENIOR PLANNER  
Land Use Services Department 

 
TO: HONORABLE PLANNING COMMISSION  

 
 

SUBJECT: APPLICANT: CIENAGA CREEK RANCH; PROJECT NUMBER: PROJ-2020-00106 
(AGENDA ITEM #2) 

 

Since the distribution of the staff report, Staff received notification to withdraw a comment letter (Exhibit D) 
for the above-referenced Project. The correspondence is attached for your consideration.    
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Interoffice Memo 



From: DeLuca, Anthony
To: Biggs, Lupe
Subject: FW: Withdrawing my letter contesting the CUP for cienaga Creek Ranch
Date: Monday, May 15, 2023 4:06:32 PM

From: tom jonestv.tv <tom@jonestv.tv> 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 3:48 PM
To: DeLuca, Anthony <Anthony.DeLuca@lus.sbcounty.gov>; Cienaga Creek Ranch
<ccrcabins@gmail.com>
Subject: Withdrawing my letter contesting the CUP for cienaga Creek Ranch

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you can confirm the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr.Anthony Deluca,

I would like to withdraw my complaint/contest of the permit that will be heard on Thursday
(wedding venue, Cienaga Creek Ranch). I have talked with Julie Fisher,owner, and she has cleared up
and reassured me they are not planning to overwhelm the area. I've spoken to her concerning traffic
and my liability when they are hosting these events, she has plenty of insurance to cover any
liabilities that may occur.

I would like to say that you Sir, were really helpful and the county was so responsive to my
complaint, very much appreciated. 

Thank you for your assistance.

Best always

Thomas Jones
818 430 2915
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